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Headline News - As you may know, our original website has been 
hijacked by a former member and is being used to disseminate 
incorrect information sometimes bordering on slander.
This member left under a cloud of rancour and suspicion many 
years ago and his membership was rescinded.
Our new official website can be found using the following link: 
ww  w  .  nemaritimetrust.org.uk.  

Latest News
(HFS) Henry Frederick Swan

HFS is now nearing completion 
after spending over five months 
in the NEMT boatshed. After 
gaining a great deal of 
experience over recent years, it 
was decided that an annual 
over-winter spell for protection
from rain and extreme weather is 
essential.
It also gives us a chance to do 
preservation, paintwork and any 
maintenance required.
Weather permitting, we expect to 
relaunch at about 13.30 - 14.00 on 
Saturday 26th April.
We also have a display of very 
professional photographs called 
‘Shipshape’ by Hazel Plater and 
Elias Mallo Tardiveau. They were 
taken during our normal working 
days, so no holds barred and 
thankfully no sound either!
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